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Members of the Committee: 

 

I strongly support HB 2978, and would like to thank it's sponsors, and this committee 

for bringing this important bill for a hearing.  It's been frustrating watching other states 

advance with crossings, while Oregon has not given it the priority it needs.  This 

saves the lives of humans and wildlife and is vital for habitat connectivity.  Oregon 

has been seeing explosive growth and traffic and it is negatively impacting wildlife.  

Please advance this important bill. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

Carrie Cooke 


